
 

Greetings Bear Cub Families!   

Week of June 15TH – June 19th     

Hello! In this week’s lessons plan we introduced our Little 

Bears to Primary and Secondary Colors. We read the big 

book of colors the cover is beautiful, bright, and 

attractive and immediately grabbed our cub’s attention. 

          

 

Our science experiment involved letting our Little Bears 

explore fun colors, and teaching them how to mix 

Primary Colors to create new colors, by using water, milk 

and food coloring dye. The little bears were so excited to 

see Primary Color change to Secondary Colors: 

Yellow + Red= orange, Red + Blue= purple, Blue + Yellow 

= green 

 

 

 

 

LOOK WHO CAME TO VISIT!!! This week for our in-house 

field trip we had Moana!  She read us a story from her 

adventure in her island of Motunui, and  also taught us 

how to do her famous dance steps,  “how far i'll go”.  

  

 

   

 

Looking forward to another fun week. 

Mrs. Smith 

 


